
 
 

 

  Notice of Change in Operation of Visiting Cards 
 
 

We have replaced the lanyard-type visiting card used during visits with a new 
visiting card sticker. In addition to simplifying the application process, the new 
system will allow most visitors to return home without stopping by the security 
guard's office. As a result, families of hospitalized patients will be able to get their 
card stamped for free parking when they apply for a visit. The after-hours visiting 
card will be used with the same visiting card strap as before. 
Unless there are special circumstances, we ask that you cooperate with us in 
visiting only during our hours of operation. 

 

                          Visitor’s CardOperation Changes 
From July 1, 2018, only the timed visit card will be stickered 

 Card Shape Return Method Free Parking 

Timed Visit Disposable Seal Waste Bin 
When visiting the 

hospital 

Time-

unrestricted 

visit 

Stamp 
Return to 

Security Office 

When returning 

the stamped card 

※Visitors may be refused based on individual patient situations. 
※The adhesive on the visiting card sticker may remain on clothing. 
Please be careful not to use it on fur or sweaters. If you are worried about the adhesive 
sticking to your clothes, please ask a security guard for a lanyard-type visiting card. Please 
note that we cannot be responsible for any stains on clothing or other items caused by the 
stickers. 
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